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Exhibit VIII.C.20.d Dislocation due to construction 
Traditions at the Glen is fortunate in the fact that most current activities and events occur on 
the north side of the existing hotel whereas all construction will take place on the south side of 
the hotel.  

The few events held in the Valley View Tent that is currently on the south side of the existing 
building will be relocated to the new “Creekside” location (see map below). This stunning new 
location is surrounded by a natural setting and adjacent to the private entrance of a 200 acre 
nature preserve.  This venue will truly be a new favorite for any event planned at Traditions. 
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